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WATER BILLING NOTICE 
[AUGUST 2022 BILL INSERT] 

 
         
Village of Harriman Water Customer:                           
 
For several years now, the Village of Harriman Water Department has undertaken a system-wide 

replacement of customers water meters with new digital meters at no cost to water customer.  This project 

has been impeded by water customers who have failed to maintain curb boxes and other water fixtures in 

good condition that is necessary to replace the old meter or who have refused to schedule an upgrade of 

the old meter. 

 

At the July 12th Village Board meeting the Board of Trustees adopted Local Law #08-2022 to impose  an 

assessment onto the quarterly water bill for water customers who have refused to allow the Village onto 

the property to install the new digital water meter or who impeded the Village’s ability to replace meters 

by failing to maintain their curb box or water fixtures in violation of  Village Code 136-3 and 136-2-J. 

 

Effective November 1, 2022, water customers with old meters shall, in addition to all other applicable 

charges, fees and assessments, be charged an “Obsolete Meter Charge” assessment of $30.00 on each 

subsequent quarterly bill.  The charge shall be assessed to the entire quarter and for each subsequent 

quarter for as long as the older style meter equipment remains installed for any part of the subsequent 

quarter.   

 
If you have not scheduled an appointment or have repaired your equipment and would like to schedule an 

appointment, please call the Village Hall at (845) 783-4421 and we can upgrade your water meter. 

 
 

The Village of Harriman – Water Department 


